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I oppose in person only voting. This will negatively impact many Oregonians who find 

travel difficult, who cannot take time off from work to stand at the polls, or who may 

be out of the state during an election. This will also greatly impact the counties’ 

election offices that will have to process more day of votes and deal with crowds. The 

Hillsboro election office for Washington County does not have enough space for 

parking for all residents to appear on one day. I have been part of in person only 

voting and it is an incredibly painful process that only leads to more registered voters 

opting out of voting. This is a bad decision.  


